
                      

           

       

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 

It is our great honor to invite you to be our guest at the 
 

Korea-Croatia Business Forum 2021 
 

Looking to the Future: Strengthening Business Partnerships and Cooperation 

 

which will take place on Thursday, 4 November 2021 at 9:00 a.m.  

at the Crystal Ballroom, the Westin Zagreb 

 

The Forum is organized by the Embassy of the Republic of Korea, in partnership with the 

Ministry of Economy and Sustainable Development of the Republic of Croatia, Croatian 

Chamber of Economy, Korea Business Center Zagreb (KOTRA), and Croatian-Korean 

Business Club. 

 

This event aims to find a way of further strengthening business partnerships and cooperation 

between Korea and Croatia.  The 2021 forum will include three presentation sessions 

covering a diverse array of topics such as Infrastructure Projects and Tourism.  To maximize 

the potential contribution of networking opportunities the Forum will include a networking 

luncheon and 1-on-1business meetings after the presentations.  

 

Your participation will be much appreciated. Please confirm your attendance by 1st November. 

Register here: https://forms.gle/nmyPizmZv8mdPhAb8 

 

If you have any questions or inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us at tel. +385 1 4821 

282 and ask for Ms. Cho Eunjeong, First Secretary for Economic Affairs, or e-mail us at 

croatia@mofa.go.kr. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you! 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Embassy of the Republic of Korea in Zagreb 

 
Ksaverska cesta 111 A-B 10000 Zagreb, Croatia 

Tel: +385-1-4821-282 

 

https://forms.gle/nmyPizmZv8mdPhAb8

